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1. Landscape Beautification:  We removed all the old plantings at the Tain, Merrivale, and 

Wensley entrances and planted a new more vibrant variety of plants to beautify the 

entrances.  We have also added sprinkler heads to the existing system and have installed 

low voltage led spotlights on the village signs and will also be installing for an uplighting 

effect.  The crew also planted two new village trees at 1 Melbourne Rd. and 11 Merrivale 

Rd. 

2. Vehicle Maintenance/Equipment:  The Ford truck was sent to Phoenix Upholstery in 

Franklin Square to have the tear on the driver’s seat repaired.  The street sweeper drive 

belt chain was replaced (in house) due to wear.  The village took delivery of the new 

woodchipper. I was trained on the proper operation and safety procedures and I also 

trained the crew. 

3. Street Lighting:  We replaced three rotted light poles and retro fitted the lights to LED at 

(312 Melbourne Rd., 7 Tain Dr. and 332 Melbourne Rd.)  We also installed two new 

poles and LED light fixtures at 250 Clent Rd. and 23 Tain Dr. There were previously no 

lights at these locations. 

4. Park Fence:  The wood fence on Melbourne Rd. around the park was power washed and 

painted. A second coat of paint will be completed in the near future.   


